
Parents/ Guardians: 
 
I am super excited for the upcoming year and I am so excited to see your 
children’s faces back at school.  Below you will find a list of supplies that 
your child will need for the upcoming year in Pre-Kindergarten.  Please 
send all items during our Pre-K Orientation!  
 
Classroom Supplies: 

1 Primary notebook  
1 Plastic Pencil box  

1 box of 24  

Crayola Crayons  12 glue sticks  
● 2 boxes of tissues 
● 2 Container of Lysol Wipes  
● 2 Gallon size and sandwich size Ziploc Bags 
● Backpack  
● Extra Clothes – 1 pants, 1 shirt, 1 underwear, 1 pair of socks all in a gallon sized 

Ziploc bag – Labeled with child’s name 
● 1 Family photo 

 

Thank you so much for your cooperation!  
I look forward to meeting you at our Orientation! 

 
Sincerely,  
Pre-Kindergarten Teachers 


